

Competition Committee Agenda

Meeting August 15th @ 11:00 am

1. There have been complaints about the 14 and under division Boys playing in the girls division. This season we had a good 14s boys team playing and parents were not happy with. So we need to revisit this and see if we can come up with a way to fix this.

2. For day 2 brackets, it has come into question as to whether the Bye should count as a match. Some feel this should not count as a match.

3. Increasing fines for teams that no-show a tournament. We need to look at the current fine as well as the time line for such fines.

4. Andy would like to propose that transfers be allowed during the season provided all dues are paid and both clubs approve.

He would also like to propose that after a team is done playing for the season; permission from the current club is not needed. He could be convinced that the club should acknowledge that all dues were paid, but he feels that if someone is done for the season and they have a chance to play with someone else, the club should not be able to block that.

5. Andy would like to clarify the bid process statement that the Ex. Director determines dates.

He thinks that the policy needs to be addressed that the process should be that any tournament can apply to be identified as a bid event. When people bid, they should have the date associated with their event. It doesn't need to be the same as it was last year however, there is a date associated with the bid. Tournament X on X date. The Executive director takes that into consideration as to what is best for the region. If someone bids on an event in December and someone picks 2nd weekend in January, The Ex. Director could choose based on the date. That was a poorly written attempt that exists in our handbook now that needs to be clarified.

6. Steve Hargrave would like to Re-Visit the idea of power pools for the Ranking tournaments only with fields of 32 or more. Steve will present what he would like to see pertaining to this.

7. Pre-season percentage. It has been asked that the committee look at the pre-season ranking as it currently stands.

8. Jon Rye would like to Make a recommended tweaks to the ranking system formulas within VStar